
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-1  
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The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. All visitor protocols remain. If you have any questions please 
let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, Emma Lammert from Saxonburg, PA for the new batch of cards 

for spring, St. Patrick’s Day and Easter! Your colorings, pictures and positivity are 
just what our residents need! Thank you!!!! 
 

Campus Update 
● Not a big update on the eve of our third vaccination clinic. As you have noticed 

it’s been pretty quiet on the COVID cases here (knock wood) since our second 
vaccination clinic at the start of February. We received information that the 
COVID-19 positivity rate in Milwaukee County has dropped again as well.  
 
Our Health Care Center residents and campus staff members received their 
second vaccination and others got their first at the February clinic. We are just so 
happy that our Courtyards and Terrace residents can get their second 
vaccination tomorrow, and new hires and new residents are able to begin the 
process with their first dose. We will be sure to let everyone know how it goes, 
but right now it looks like a great turnout is expected and we hope this positive 
momentum carries over to spring and then summer! 
 

Campus Happenings 
● Strong Women of Luther Manor: May we know them. May we be them. May we 

care for them.  
 
In conjunction with International Women’s Day on March 8th, Luther Manor will 
honor seven incredible residents and staff members by sharing their stories via 
email, on-line and at a celebratory virtual event on March 11th. If you haven’t yet, 
please read here the story of Toy “Jane” Chin, our first of seven strong women 
honorees and like us on Facebook while you are at it. I will try to cover the 
remaining Strong Women in my updates between now and our virtual event on 
the 11th.  
 



 

Please also consider joining us for our Strong Women event on March 11th. 
Registration information can be found here:http://luthermanor.org/strongwome 
 

The Strong Women campaign benefits Luther Manor Foundation, helping to 
replenish a $3.5 million operating impact from COVID-19.  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI  


